
From: Cheryl Kleen
To: Gail Coniglio
Cc: Paul Castro; Kathleen Ruderman
Subject: FW: Bice Ristorante
Date: Thursday, February 08, 2018 2:02:07 PM

From: Burke Ross [mailto:burke@eburkerossjr.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 08, 2018 11:10 AM
To: Danielle Hickox Moore <DMoore@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Bobbie Lindsay
<BLindsay@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Margaret Zeidman <MZeidman@TownofPalmBeach.com>;
Julie Araskog <jaraskog@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Richard Kleid <RKleid@TownofPalmBeach.com>;
Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: Bice Ristorante
 
Town Council Members,
I am writing to strongly support 313 ½ Worth Avenue’s request to increase the number of outdoor
seats from 46 to 82 for the seasonal months from November through April. Bice is one of my wife,
Susan, and my favorite Palm Beach restaurants and we probably average going there more than once
a week when we are in town from November to June. We have always requested an outside table and
all of the Bice patrons that we know were severely disappointed when the outdoor seating was
suddenly cut back last year. 
My wife and I have never witnessed any occurrence in the outdoor seating area of Bice which would
be regarded as negatively impacting either the surrounding stores or the nearby residents. In terms of
the surrounding stores, quite the opposite, the more the outdoor seating, the more exposure these
stores get and I know my wife occasionally sees something from our outdoor table which leads to a
purchase. 
Very truly yours,
E. Burke Ross, Jr.
*******************************
E. Burke Ross, Jr.
172 South Ocean Boulevard
Palm Beach, FL 33480
Phone: (561) 833-4686
Cell: (561) 308-8733
E-Mail: burke@eburkerossjr.com
 
There has been a recent hack into my email account. If you see anything suspicious, please
contact my assistant, Layla Rial, directly at 561-693-0835.
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